
ALLOTMENT REPORT 

Stonebridge Pond 

A meeting took place on 20th October 2022 with Sally and Bob to discuss upcoming 

AGM on 15th November 2022. 

The Tenancy Agreements are due for renewal and draft Agreements have been sent 

to the Allotment Officers. 

SW visited Stonebridge Allotment, and all was in good order. 

 

Millfield 

A meeting took place with Sandra Todd and other allotment holders to discuss the 

cutting back of hedge and who owns the entrance road to the allotment – 

discussions ongoing. 

An inspection took place, and all was noted to be in good order. 

 

St Nicholas  

Discussions are ongoing with developers regarding the boundary fence.   

The Tenancy Agreements are due for renewal and draft Agreements have been sent 

to the Allotment Officers. 

An inspection took place, and all was noted to be in good order. 

 

North Preston 

A meeting took place with Les Ferncall to discuss AGM and to get Allotment Society 

established 

An inspection took place, and all was noted to be in good order. 

 

Stacey Woolf  

21st October 2022 


